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Praises and Prayers: 
 

Praise and prayer for the opportunity we have to 

sing with our Truth Singers at the Clinton Co. 

Fair on July 17
th

  

 

Prayer for God’s provisions as we have Qu.2 

ministry taxes due at the end of July 

 

Praise and prayer for upcoming singing events 

that we have scheduled and as we prepare and 

plan for the start-up of Truth Singers and FCA 

again this fall 

 

Pray for at least one teacher/coach to step up and 

partner with us through the ministry of FCA.  

Pray that God would prepare the hearts of 

students to be open to the Gospel 

 

Praise for the many friends and family who 

helped and served in so many ways at Tommy 

and Taylor’s wedding.  We are so grateful for the 

Christ-centered ceremony and for the blessed 

celebration it was.   

 

Pray for vision and direction and that God would 

continue to use us to reach others for Christ in 

our areas of ministry 

 

 

 

   

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Truth Singers will be singing at the 

Clinton Co. Fair in DeWitt again, and 

we invite you all to join us for an exciting afternoon of 

worship to support our special needs friends.   

 

 

Thursday, July 17 

 

3:00 p.m. 

 

In the Community Tent 
 

 

(Truth Singers, please wear your lime green Truth 

Singers t-shirts if you have one.  If not, any color will 

do.   Please arrive between 2:30 and 2:45 so we can 

be ready to start singing by 3:00.) 

 

Everyone is invited!   

See you at the FAIR! 
 

“Proclaiming Christ and Encouraging Families Through Music” 

 

 

 

Just a reminder…If you are a Thrivent member, 

you can designate your Choice Dollars to our 

ministry as we are an approved non-profit 

recipient.  We have been blessed in receiving 

several financial gifts through this program to 

help support our ministry.   

 

Thank you! 
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Top Left:  Our graduating FCA seniors.  Please pray 

that they connect with other Christians at college 

and that they continue to seek Christ. 

Top Right:  Truth Singers Addie, Leslie, Collin, and 

Jen singing at our Spring-Sing concert. 

Left:  Scott singing with our good friends and 

residents at Eagle Point Nursing Home in Clinton 

Below:  Our latest family picture!  Please pray for 

Tommy and Taylor as they start their married life in 

Memphis, TN, and for all our marriages to be 

Christ-honoring.   

 

Other Notes:   
 

Truth Singers will resume its 

regular schedule on Thursday, 

September 4
th

 at 6:00 p.m. at 

Dewitt E. Free. 

 

Thank you to GO4IT who 

awarded our ministry a $200 

grant to use for our Truth 

Singers Spring concert in April. 

 

Scott had the opportunity to lead 

worship and share his testimony 

last Sunday at Saints Philip and 

James Catholic Church in Grand 

Mound. 

 

 

 

 


